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To Whom it May Concern, 

 

 I am a mother and grandmother who has lived in NE Portland my entire life. 73 

years. 

I am asking you to represent me by calling on the Department of Environmental 

Quality to contract for a study of the viability of a risk bond requirement for the bulk 

and liquidfuel terminals. 

 

Kindly, 

Marianne Mauldin 

4335 NE 40th Ave. 

Portland,OR 

97211 

 


